
Hiep Nguyen 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/7/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07608-2025' 

From: Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 12:16 PM 
To: 'Lynn Gray' 
Subject: RE: Docket 20250151 

Good afternoon Lynn Gray, 

We assume that you are referring to Docket No. 20250011-EI since there is no Docket 20250151 as of today. So, we will 
be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011-EI, and forwarding them to the 
Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 

Hiep Nguyen 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

— Original Message— 
From: Lynn Gray <Lynngray614@outlook.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 11:38 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket 20250151 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

I implore you not to approve a rate hike for Florida Power And Light. They used to be one of the lower priced companies 
in Florida. I checked around our area with JEA and Jax Beach/beaches and FPL is now more expensive per kWh . They 
are spending huge sums of money on Green energy which is not efficient or cost-effective. They need to be forced to 
use other sources of energy which are cost-effective for the citizens of Florida and lower, not increase their pricing. 
Please see the report by Dave Walsh for details. 

Thank you, 
Lynn Gray 
St Augustine, FL 

Ps. My husband agrees. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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